
Class 3 Newsletter – Spring Term – 24th March 2023 

 

Lent Appeal 
This year, we are raising money for 

the Make a Wish Foundation, a 
charity which helps families with 

children who have serious and life 
limiting conditions. 

On Friday 31st March we are having a special day in 
school 

• Non-Uniform Day - £1 

• Cake  Sale – 50p per cake - donations of cakes 
welcome please – donations to be brought into 
school on Thursday 30th or Friday 31st March 

• Make a Wish Day – 50p per vote – children vote 
for a special class treat; the treat with the most 
votes wins – tickets available all week from 

Monday 27th March     Thank you       

This Week 
This week we have been learning all about Pompeii in our 
English work and applying our learning across the curriculum 
to our Geography. We have found out all about the eruption 
of Mount Vesuvius and the impact on people and buildings. 
In our Maths work, the Year 3 children have started working 
on Mass and Capacity and the Year 4 children are tackling 
decimals. We have been thinking about betrayal and trust in 
our RE and the class have studied the Easter story in detail, 
finding examples of each. We are continuing with our work 
on plants in Science and this week we dissected a flower to 
locate male and female parts.  

Contact 
A reminder that Class 3 has an Open Door every Tuesday at 

3.20pm until 3:40pm – please come along and ask any 
questions you may have. 

If there is an issue with your child, please contact me in the 
first instance; either catch me on the Lea Road gate in a 
morning or e-mail me at r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Celebration   

Christian Value –  Sharlyne for showing compassion to all members of our school family  

Class Superstar –   Harrison for working so hard with his Pompeii work this week 

Writer of the Week- Rocco for an excellent eye witness account on Pompeii 

Well done to Sam, Georgia(Y4) and Maisie for winning the certificates last week – you have made me really 
proud of your excellent attitude.  

Dates and Information for the rest of half term 
 

• Monday 3rd April – Easter Carousel Day – children will move around classes doing Easter themed activities 

• Tuesday 4th April – Easter Celebration @10:00am – all welcome 

• Wednesday 5th April - Decorate an Egg Competition and Easter Bonnet Competition 

• Wednesday 5th April - Close for Easter @2:00pm 

• School re-opens at 8:45am on Monday 17th April 
Please ensure that all consent forms are completed, and money paid for the upcoming Borwick Hall trip which is 
on Thursday 20th April. Thank you ☺ 

 
 

 

 
 

Sponsored Readathon 

Thank you to all the parents and children who took part 

in the Sponsored Readathon. 

We have raised the magnificent total of £804 which will 

be used to purchase more Little Wandle reading books. 

Each book costs approximately £5, so we are able to 

supplement our scheme with 160 new books which is 8 

class sets!       
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